
Tenant Information 

Housing Offices Close for One Day 

 

Newfoundland Labrador Housing (Housing) offices throughout the province will be closed 
on Monday, March 31, 2008.    
 
We are installing new computer software systems to replace existing technology which 
is becoming obsolete and no longer meets the organization’s needs. The new systems 
will enable Housing to provide enhanced client service.   
 
While we do not anticipate any service disruptions, please bear with us if you experience 
longer than normal responses when contacting Housing on Tuesday morning. We thank 
you for your understanding during this transition. 
 
Any emergency maintenance calls placed over the weekend will continue to go through 
the regular after-hours phone service.   
 
Also, please note: 
 

 Effective April 1, 2008 
Newfoundland Labrador Housing  

Cash Office Hours will be 

 

 

 

REGION HOURS 

Avalon 08:30 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 

Corner Brook 08:30 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 

Gander 08:30 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 

Goose Bay 08:30 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 

Grand Falls-Windsor 08:30 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 

Labrador City 08:30 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

Marystown 08:30 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

Stephenville 08:30 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 

Important information for Housing tenants 

New f o u nd l a n d  L a b r a d o r  H o u s i n g  

March 18, 2008 
Vol. 6, No. 4 


